
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF TOLLESON 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Tolleson Mayor and Council will 
conduct a PUBLIC HEARING on TUESDAY, APRIL 13, 2010 beginning at 7:00 PM, 
at the City of Tolleson City Hall complex, 9555 West Van Buren Street, Tolleson, 
Arizona  85353, for the purpose of hearing: 
 

1. A Use Permit application as submitted by Fernando Antillon, requesting to 
operate a muffler shop at 508 North 91st Avenue, Tolleson, Arizona 85353, within 
a C-2 zoning district. 

 
 

Notice Given by Shaunna Lee-Rice 
Tolleson Deputy City Clerk 
March 11, 2010 
 

      Published in the Arizona Business Gazette 
      Thursday, March 18, 2010 
 
 
 
  


